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CHALLENGE CUP 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming event that your child will be participating in during week 5 - 

"Challenge Cup". This day is designed for students to push their limits in track and field events, foster camaraderie 

with their peers, and nurture House spirit. Your child will spend the day with their Home Group and Home Group 

teacher, engaging in various activities under the guidance of our Physical Education teachers. 

Challenge Cup will feature a range of track and field events where your child will have the opportunity to refine 

their skills, expand their knowledge, and boost their confidence. Additionally, there will be novelty events such as 

tug-of-war, Indigenous games, an inflatable ninja course (exclusively for Year 7s), and a rock-climbing wall 

(exclusively for Year 8s), aimed at fostering teamwork and leadership qualities. 

Event details: 

Where:   Brighton Secondary School – Back and Front Ovals 

When:   Year 8 Challenge Cup: Tuesday, February 27, from 9:00 am to 3:30 pm 

Year 7 Challenge Cup: Thursday, February 29, from 9:00 am to 3:30 pm 

To ensure your child is comfortable and ready for the day, please ensure they wear their BSS House Polo Shirt, 

PE/SIV Shorts, and appropriate sports shoes. Alternatively, students can showcase their House pride by wearing 

other House-coloured clothing and fun dress-up features (if they desire). 

We also advise students to bring along a hat, sunscreen, any personal medication they may require, a refillable 

water bottle, and plenty of nutritious snacks. While the school canteen will be open, it's always a good idea to 

have additional snacks on hand. 

Please note that all normal lessons will be cancelled on the days of the Challenge Cup, and all students will be 

participating in the event. This ensures that every student has the opportunity to engage fully in the activities and 

make the most of this enriching experience. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about the Challenge Cup, please do not hesitate to reach out to your 

child's Home Group teacher or a member of the Health & Physical Education faculty. 

We look forward to a day filled with fun, sportsmanship, and memorable experiences for your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Matt Fuss  

Leader of Health and Physical Education 

 

 


